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From: Joshua Lindsay 
Sent: Saturday, 6 January 2024 7:45 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

Both my Grandfathers served in World War I, and my father served in Korea, Malaya and two tours of duty in Vietnam. 
I visit the Cenotaph regularly, to pay my respect to them, and to all those who have served our country. 
While there, I like to stand, and look out deep south, at the paths those ships have travelled, transporting our troops to 
foreign lands, and foreign wars. 
I would be truly horrified if our Cenotaph was to be overshadowed by some stadium, regardless of its purpose. 
Our forefathers chose the site of the Cenotaph so it would stand tall and proud, as our memories of the fallen stands tall 
and proud. 
To denigrate such a place of such importance would be sacrilegious. 
Please, use whatever powers you have available to block this. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Joshua Lindsay 
 




